
 

 

 

FRIENDS OF GEORGE STREET SCHOOL 

SMARTIES CHALLENGE 

 

Every child in school and nursery will be 

given a tube of Smarties tomorrow       

We want them to enjoy the sweets, then 

between now and 24th November, fill the 

tube with 20p’s in return for helping others, 

doing jobs around the house and generally 

doing good deeds! One tube can hold £12 in 

20p’s! That could raise A LOT of money for 

FOGSS to spend on outdoor learning 

resources and other things for school. 

Please return your sealed, filled Smarties 

tube to the office by Friday 24th November. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 


